Rose-Coss,

Dylan H, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Ms. Grant,

Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Monday, August 5, 2019 4:50 PM

‘DeAnn Grant'; jamos@blm.gov

dmckinne@blm.gov; Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Robert McNeill; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota
Neel; Rebecca Haskell

RE: (Resubmittal) C-141 Final Windward Federal #002H Battery 04-23-2019 (1RP-5497)

The NMOCD has reviewed and accepts the closure request for the Windward Federal #002H Battery (1RP-5497).

Note: this determination by the Qil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should future
information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the environment. Furthermore, it does
not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.

Thanks,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>

Sent: Monday, August 5, 2019 3:44 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>; jamos@blm.gov

Cc: dmckinne@blm.gov; Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Robert
McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel
<DNeel2@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>

Subject: (Resubmittal) C-141 Final Windward Federal #002H Battery 04-23-2019 (1RP-5497)

Mr. Rose Coss/Mr. Amos,



Please find the attached Closure Request for the COG Windward Federal #002H Battery (1RP-5497) release which
occurred on 4/23/19. The closure request was originally submitted to the NMOCD District 1 Office on June 6, 2019. COG
is requesting that you review this closure request.

Thank you,

DeArwv Grant

HSE Administrative Assistant
agrant@concho.com

COG Operating LLC

600 W lllinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443

From: DeAnn Grant

Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2019 2:30 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>; jamos@blm.gov

Cc: dmckinne@blm.gov; Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; lke Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Robert
McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel
<DNeel2@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>

Subject: (C-141 Final) Windward Federal #002H Battery 04-23-2019 (1RP-5497)

Mr. Rose-Coss/Mr. Amos,

A final inspection has been conducted regarding the clean-up efforts made at the above mentioned lined facility. Free
fluids were removed and if present the impacted gravel was removed from the liner and taken to a NMOCD approved
disposal facility. The liner was inspected for damage and found to have liner integrity to contain free fluids. Please see
the attached Final C-141 and picture taken during the final inspection conducted by a COG HSE representative.

Thank you,



DeArwv Grant

HSE Administrative Assistant
agrant@concho.com

COG Operating LLC

600 W lllinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443




